

October 18, 2007

Michael Lamb Performing Arts Programs, Inc. PO Box 633 South Windsor, CT 06074

Dear Michael,

I simply must take a moment to again thank you and your fine staff for the extraordinary commitment and support you provided on our recent engagement of <a href="Whistle Down The Wind">Whistle Down The Wind</a>. From the casting process through to the conductor's final cut-off you and your team were there, going above and beyond the call.

Before I had the pleasure of meeting you and getting to know your organization, Linda Regulbuto sang your praises. Now, having worked with you, I realize more fully the depth of her praise. You are an asset to the Greater Hartford Arts community and to The Bushnell.

I wish you well with all your endeavors and look forward to more collaborative opportunities.

Highest regards,

Scott Galbraith

Vice President, Programming

166 CAPITOL AVENUE HARTFORD, CT 06106-1621

